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28th June 2022 
 
Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 33239/22: To ask the Minister for Health the number of Parkinson’s disease nurse 
specialists currently employed in the health service per CHO area in tabular form 
 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

I am advised that the HSE does not have a specific grade of Parkinson’s Disease Nurse 
Specialists. There is a grade of Clinical Nurse Specialists. However the information relating to 
the number based in Neurology is not available as centrally we do not possess information at 
this level of detail. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
 

_________________ 
John Smith 
Assistant National Director 
Acute Operations 

 


